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During Vacation Bible Camp, all children will be placed in classes of

10 students or fewer. Classes will stay together and be assigned to

the same classroom for the duration of the week.

When in the sanctuary, classes will be spread out, skipping every

other pew, in an assigned pew for the whole week.

Everyone will be encouraged to frequently sanitize or wash their

hands, as we enter and switch to different activities.

We have eliminated large group crafts, and instead, each child will

have an individually packaged project to work on during class time.

The classes will not mix except when we go outside for recreation

time, when they will have one other class joining them out in the big

field. We will use physical distancing practices when selecting and

playing games.

We will sanitize hands before eating snack, and each snack will be

served individually, so that no "sharing" of food or utensils occurs.

Snack tables will be cleaned with an approved cleaner after each

class group.

Name tags will be single use stickers and all materials will be

separated for individuals so that they are not "shared".

There is a kit in each classroom to be used daily (and as needed

throughout the day) to clean the tables and other surfaces.

Adults and children are welcome to wear masks, if they choose.
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